
NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

GIPPSLAND PORTS 
 

 The following navigation warning is published for general information 

AUSTRALIA - VICTORIA 
NO.368 OF 2025 

PORT OF GIPPSLAND LAKES  
REEVE CHANNEL  

STARBOARD LATERAL MARK BUOY NO.1A 
WITHDRAWN FROM SERVICE  

 
 

 

DATE: 

PREVIOUS NOTICE: 

 
 
16th July 2025 
 
Notice to Mariners No.152(T) of 2020 is referred. 
 

DETAILS: 

 

 

 

Mariners are advised that the Reeve Channel Starboard Lateral 
Mark No.1A Buoy (Fl.G.3s), formerly in position: 
Lat.    37° 52.806’ S 
Lon. 147° 57.563’ E 
has been permanently withdrawn from service.    
 
For further information please call Gippsland Ports Harbour 
Master on 0427 610 025     

 
CHARTS 
AFFECTED: 
 

PUBLICATIONS 
AFFECTED:  

 
ENC Cell AUSLEN01 
 
 
 
Gippsland Ports Waterways online website available at; 
https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online/  
 

FURTHER 
NOTICE: 

No further Notice will be issued.  

  
CAPT. BEVIS HAYWARD 
HARBOUR MASTER 
GIPPSLAND PORTS  

https://www.gippslandports.vic.gov.au/boating/waterways-online/
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